

To: Years 7-10 Parents/Carers

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone

01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org Headteacher Dr Roger Harris

June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Non-uniform day – Friday 17 June 2022

Norfolk Schools Fundraising for a 'Day of Welcome' 2022 Welcome Wheels – Bikes for REFUGEES in Norwich.

The current ELF team (Everyone's Listening Friend) will be holding a cake sale at break time outside the Library to raise awareness and funds for the aforementioned project. There will also be an opportunity to purchase four different choices of bag charms/keyrings to which the students can add their own colour and designs if they wish to do so. These will be sold at 50p each.

All monies raised will go to the 'Welcome Wheels' project to buy bicycles for refugees who have become displaced from their homes, wherever that might be. £15 will buy a strong shackle bicycle lock, £100 will buy half a bicycle and £260 will buy the full package.

We are asking students for a £1 donation for the privilege of wearing their own clothes for the day.

I would like to thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

J-Sould -/

Mrs Carol Sadler Student Support



